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Dane County Library Service August Director’s Report 
Bookmobile Construction 
The chassis is due to be built on 8/29 with delivery to Foretravel (the body) on 9/12.  LDV is reviewing the 
build schedule and will be updating us shortly. 
  
Out and About 
I will be at the July Jamboree, an event offered through Forward Service Corp of Dane County.  I will offer 
library cards and check out of materials from 10am-2pm at Reindahl Park. 
 
Summer Reading Program 
Over 430 children participated in the Summer Reading Program, which ended on Saturday, July 30. 
 
SCLS News 
The ILS and Technology Committees will hold a joint meeting on July 13.  We will discuss the budget in 
anticipation of the July 21 All Directors’ Meeting where SCLS members will approve the budget. 
 
Public Library System Redesign 
The Consulting Committee continues to gather information from other in-state library systems, other states 
and various consulting experts.  We are meeting by phone bi-weekly and will hold an in-person meeting in late 
August to piece together a possible model for offering consulting services to all libraries, regardless of size, 
budget and location throughout the state.  Each PLSR group is working on a model to present at the Wisconsin 
Library Association Conference in Milwaukee at the October conference. 
 
Relocation Update 
I have been in communication with County Administration about the Blooming Grove Fire Department 
building.  We will work with an architect to define the work that would need to be done on the building to 
make it habitable for DCLS and the costs of such work.  These estimates will be part of the County’s 2017 
budget request. 
 


